
 

 
 

 9 September 2019  

 

 

Kia ora koutou,  
 
As we are getting closer and closer to the performance dates for our production of 
‘Porridge’ (23rd and 24th October 2019), rehearsals are looking and sounding fantastic 
and we are now inviting our whānau to order tickets for this exciting event! 
 
If you would like to order tickets, please purchase via Kindo 

http://www.edendale.school.nz/kindo-school-shop  This is the only way to purchase 

tickets due to the limited number available and the size of the hall. 

Please remember to set up the Kindo account under your child’s name and room number. 

Ticket prices are as follows for 23 and 24 October 2019 

Standard Seating $10 

Limited VIP Seating (Rows at the front, refreshment voucher and other perks!): $20 

 
Tickets will be printed and distributed to your child’s room approximately one week 
before the show. 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
Chris Heaps  
Music Teacher and Coordinator 

http://www.edendale.school.nz/kindo-school-shop

